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As part of the commitment to the research for conservation at the Amazonian forests of the
Tambopata region, ITA and the Forestry Sciences Faculty of the Universidad Nacional Agraria
La Molina (FCF — UNALM) have finished the assessment of the floristic composition of the
Medicinal Plants Garden and of the Shimbillo Trail, both at Hacienda Concepcion. This
research work has been done by a team of students of the FCF — UNALM who are part of ITA’s
Volunteer Program focused in the formation of young researchers. The improvement of the
tree nursery at the Chacra Gamitana Farm has been done by this group as well, as part of

their activities to encourage reforestation activities at ITA’s work areas.

Dr. César Grandes and Researchers sponsored by the Moore Foundation have visited Casa ITA
and the Palmetum as part of the Project Palm Communities of the Madre de Dios region. This
project consists in the assessment of Amazonian palm trees throughout the border with Brazil
at Ifiapari to Marcapata (Quincemil - Cusco) and from the Madre de Dios river to the Heath
river at the National Reserve of Tambopata.




The Madama School is a typical rural school of the forests, with children of different ages
with so much enthusiasm to learn. As part of the Environmental Education Program, ITA
has made the donation of diverse school materials to this School that will improve the
learning quality of the children and strengthen the compromise of ITA to the Education of
the children of the forest. This Program has been implemented since 2008.
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